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Report by John Dobbins with photographs by John Austin-Williams 

 

Angela’s Picnic, held at Delta Park on 2
nd

 April 2017, once again proved to be a very successful classic car 

event and raised money from entrants’ donations for the Hospice in memory of Angela Heinz who died of 

cancer many years ago and came up with the idea of a picnic in the park with no vendors and totally non-

commercial. 

 

We must once again thank SAMCA and the City of Johannesburg for making it possible. 

 

In my view it continues to be the best show of classic cars in Gauteng and possibly in South Africa. 

 

Thanks must go to all the club members from Johannesburg and Pretoria who made the effort to be there as I 

counted 18 Triumphs in our allotted area. 

 

So, well done to Pretoria members Nols Pienaar (TR7), Andre and Liz Greyling (TR7), Marius Labuschagne 

(TR8), Willie and Adre van Niekerk (Spitfire), Mike Bilson (Spittie), Albert de Vos (TR3), Guy du Sautouy 

(TR5), Bill Sales (GT6), Bill Flynn (Stag) and Clive and Jackie Robinson for escaping the Boeriewors 

Curtain for a day in the sun! 

 

Johannesburg was also well represented and thanks to Gerald and Jeanne Habig (TR5), Gavin Drummond 

(Stag), Rob McLoed (TR3A), Steve Cathey (Spittie), John Craig (TR3), John Austin-Williams (2000 MK1), 

Alastair Stalker (TR6), Mike Gilchrist (TR7) for being present in their Triumphs. 

 

Also seen at the event in non-Triumphs were Lisa and Hansie Terblanche (Capri), Rene de Villiers 

(Porsche), John Crowther (Healey), Mandy Di Nicola (Lancia Delta Intergrale), and John Lewis (on two 

wheels). 

 

If I have missed anyone I apologise. Yours truly was there in the TR6 which is going well again and 

appreciated the outing. 

 

John Dobbins. 

 

 

A selection of photographs follows. 

 

 

http://www.triumphclub-joburg.co.za/


 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 

That’s all Folks 


